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Home Information Packs and  

Energy Performance Certificates 

 

From the 20th May 2010 the requirement for Sellers to provide Home Information Packs 
(HIPS) when selling a property was suspended. However Sellers are still required to 
commission, but not necessarily to have received, an Energy Performance Certificate (EPC) 
before marketing their property.  

We can arrange for an EPC to be commissioned on your behalf if you are thinking of selling 
your Property.  

For more information please contact: 

Rachel Stewart 
Solicitor 
020 8394 6532 
Rachel.Stewart@russell-cooke.co.uk 
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